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HARBOUR HILL TRANSPORT FARES  
 

The Harbour Hill Transport* Fares have been increased as of Thursday 10th April 

2025.  

 

The Adult one-way fare is now £1.80. The Child one-way fare remains at 50p.  

 

Adult fare applies to ages 14 and up. The Child fare applies for those children aged 

between 5 and 13. Babies & children up to the age of 4 travel free.  

 

The increase to the Adult fare allows the operators to keep the Child fare at a family-

friendly 50p when the contract would allow them to charge much more. Feedback 

from contractors and public confirmed this was would help our island to be family-

friendly.  

 

Thanks to both Tractorbus* operators for the service they provide to islanders and 

visitors.  

 

At current rates of inflation, it should be possible to hold these fares throughout 

2025, 2026 and perhaps 2027.  

 

 

(*For visitors to Sark, Harbour Hill Transport, Tractorbus and Toastrack are all the 

same thing. Custom-built to take people up the Harbour Hill on arrival and back 

down again at the end of their visit. Please note that luggage/bags are not taken on 

the Tractorbus. They are to be left at the harbour and will be delivered to your Sark 

address by the carters via tractor and trailer. Please ensure that they are labelled 

with your Sark address. The Tractorbuses meet every scheduled Sark Shipping boat 

– just walk through the tunnel to the bottom of the hill and they’ll be there. You’ll see 

why we call them Toastracks!) 
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